

February 19, 2008

Dean Glover Hunter Davisson 1800 SE Pershing St. Portland OR 97202

RE: Trappist Abbey Chapel

Dear Dean & staff,

I personally would like to thank all the staff at Hunter-Davisson for a job well done.

Hunter-Davisson was given the design-build task for the HVAC portion of this building with two *huge* design criteria, absolutely as quiet as possible and being able to please thirty monks with thirty different opinions.

Hunter-Davisson achieved this task beyond everyone's expectations and was on time and budget.

Thanks again,

Dave Kirk

Job Superintendent

1

FAX: 503-845-6932